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Meeting Minutes

Cultural Community Center,

Tuesday, April 8, 2025 5:30 PM Auditorium

1. CALL TO ORDER

The meeting was called to order by Liaison Kamari Harris at 5:35 p.m.

2. ROLL CALL

Present:

Vice Chair, Anré Garrett
Secretary, Benjamin Adelson
Board Member, Bruce Brotman

Absent:
Chair, Darcell Streeter
Board Member, David Cox

City Engineer Marc Gamobrill, PE and Liaison Kamari Harris were also present.

3. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

4. PUBLIC PARTICIPATION
No public participation
5. APPROVAL OF MINUTES
a. March 04, 2025

A motion was made by Vice Chair Anre Garrett, seconded by Board Member Benjamin
Adelson to approve the March 4, 2025, minutes. The motion passed unanimously.

6. BOARD/COMMITTEE BUSINESS
a. City Liaison Updates

« Stormwater / drainage project updates
* CDBG Project Qualifiers
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The liaison presented information for residential and private property flood mitigation
strategies. Liaison provided updates on the City’s ongoing stormwater projects, focusing on the
Northeast and Southwest Quadrants. Liaison provided information on stormwater pipe
replacement at Gulfstream and City Engineer Marc Gambrill answered questions posed by the
board members. Board member requested liaison to provide them with the City’s Stormwater
Master Plan in a subsequent meeting. Liaison discussed the use of ongoing studies
(Vulnerability Assessment) and its benefit for proposed improvements.

b. Board Member Updates
* Flood Risk Mitigation Strategies
* Public Workshop

(o) New Business
No new business

Board Member Bruce Brotman voiced his concerns relating to the effectiveness of portable
pumps and the City’s methods of minimizing flood impacts. City Engineer Marc Gambrill
provided information on the City’s plans for increasing stormwater capacity and alleviating the
flooding through improvement projects.

Vice Chair motioned to add a discussion on PFAS to the next meeting agenda. Motion
seconded by Secretary Benjamin Adelson.

7. SCHEDULING OF NEXT MEETING
May 6, 2025, at 5:50 p.m.
8. ADJOURN

There being no further business to discuss before the Sustainability, Beach Preservation and
Flood Mitigation Advisory Board, the meeting adjourned without objection at 6:32 p.m.

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED BY:
ATTEST:

_CHAR % SECRETARY/LIAISON

ADOPTED DATE: 07-08-202F
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